Household Hazardous Waste Collection
Held @ the Newaygo County Road Commission M-20 just west of M-37

June 4, 2016
8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

If you question dumping it on the ground or down your drain, we take it!

Hazardous items accepted at No Charge for Newaygo County residents, though donations are greatly appreciated!

s A

We will be accepting tires again!

Tires less than 4 foot tall and less than 12 inches wide - FREE

\_ Tires larger than 4 foot or 12 inches wide will NOT be accepted! )

If you have questions call the Newaygo County Board of Public Works at 689-7225



BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS

306 S. NORTH STREET
P.0. BOX 885

WHITE CLOUD, MI 49349
(231) 689-7225

FAX: (231) 689-7266

Date: April 27,2016
To:  Township and City officials

From: Dale E. Twing, Chairperson
Board of Public Works

RE: Household Hazardous Waste Collection
Memo:

Enclosed please find flyers for the 21* Annual Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day to
be held June 4, 2016 at the Newaygo County Road Commission.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could post a flyer on your bulletin board to inform the
township residents.

For 2016 we are again accepting tires. For 2016 tires less than 4 foot tall and less than 12 inces
wide are FREE, larger tires will NOT be accepted. If your township or city would like to collect
tires locally via a junk drive and bring a load on a different date please call to arrange an
appointment.

If you should have any questions with regard to this matter, please feel free to contact me at (231)
689-7214.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation.



